
 

 

       

BY E-MAIL 
December 20, 2018 
 
 
To:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 

Union Gas Limited 
EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 
All parties in EB-2017-0129 

 
Re:   Report of the Ontario Energy Board: Framework for the Assessment of 

Distributor Gas Supply Plans 
OEB File Number EB-2017-0129 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has received a letter dated November 20, 2018 from 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. and Union Gas Limited requesting an extension to the 
January 1, 2019 filing deadline for the five-year natural gas supply plans.       
 
The OEB grants the request and has established May 1, 2019 as the deadline for all 
rate-regulated natural gas distributors to file their five-year gas natural supply plans 
covering the period January 1, 2020 to December 31, 2024. The OEB looks forward to 
reviewing the plans at that time.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
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